
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24 November 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
GCSE PE Rock Climbing Trip  
 
I am pleased to be able to confirm plans for the GCSE PE rock climbing trip, which will take place at 
the Kent Scouts Activity Centre, Lower Grange Farm, Maidstone.  
 
Your child will be attending the course from Monday 6 December - Wednesday 8 December. 
 
Each day, students will need to arrive at the Tonbridge campus sports hall by 7.45am. We will then 
travel to the venue by school minibus. On Monday and Tuesday, students will return to the Tonbridge 
campus at 4pm. Please arrange transport home at this time. On the Wednesday, the rock climbing 
will finish at the earlier time of 1pm, when they will be taken back to school.  Sevenoaks students 
will be returned to the Sevenoaks Campus, and Tonbridge students to the Tonbridge Campus. They 
should then return to their usual lessons.  
 
Students should bring a packed lunch, plenty of water and wear comfortable clothing for climbing i.e. 
sports leggings and a t-shirt with sports trainers. Please can students wear their GCSE PE polo 
shirts on the assessment day for filming and evidence.   
 
Please feel free to contact me via email on rnorthcote@wealdgs.org if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs R. Northcote 
Head of PE  
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